
 
 

 
                                                    Friday 10th March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
What a cold end to the week we had with the snow that arrived on Thursday night. Thank you to 
all of our parents for making sure that your child made it safely to school on Friday due to the cold 
weather.  
 
It was lovely to celebrate Mrs Twiss’ 60th birthday with all of our school community last 
Wednesday. We hope that Mrs Twiss had a really special birthday! Each class presented Mrs 
Twiss with a beautiful card for her birthday and the whole school sang happy birthday.  
 

 

   

 



EYFS were filled with excitement last week as they welcomed some Incredible eggs and already 
some have hatched into beautiful chicks! 

 
 
Thank you for all of your generous donations for our Lenten collection for Teardrops. Please keep 
donating if you can until Monday 20th March when Teardrops will be collecting the donations.  
 

         
This week we welcome back Bikeability – they are working with children in Year 5 – I know it will 
be a great success and that the children will really enjoying developing their ability and safety 
when riding their bike. 

 



 
It was fantastic to see so many parents in Year 5 last week attend the Arithmetic with parents 
session.  
 
Well done to Miss Ashton and Mrs Bretherton for organising an amazing forest school day for 
EYFS – all of the children had such a brilliant time! 
 

 
 
Wishing you all a restful weekend and I look forward to seeing you on Monday morning at 8:45am.  
 
Kindest regards 
Miss Sinead Walsh  
Headteacher  
 

 
 



Attendance and Punctuality 
 

 
Has your child been an attendance and punctuality HERO this week? 

Here 

Everyday 

Ready 

On Time! 

Here    Everyday    Ready     On Time! 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Reception for earning an extra playtime on Monday with having 100% 

attendance! They are top of the whole school leader board for the second week running! 

 



PE in Holy Spirit – Spring Term 2nd half  2023 

 
On PE days Children to come to school in their PE Kit. 
PE top in house colours with shorts or navy/black plain tracksuit bottoms and 
trainers/PE pumps. Children should wear their school cardigan / jumper with PE 
kit.   
 
Forest school Your child will have this every 3 weeks on a Tuesday 
Children come to school in uniform not PE kit. and can bring a pair of wellies/old 
shoes to wear at Forest school – Please make sure they have a warm/waterproof 
coat as this activity takes place outdoors in all weather. 
If your class has Forest School,l they will not have their Wednesday PE lesson.  
 

 

Monday PE for Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 & 
Year 6 
 
 

Tuesday  FOREST SCHOOL  
 
14.03.23 Year 3 and 4 (No Monday PE this week) 
21.03.23 Year 5 and 6 (No Wednesday PE this week) 
28.03.23 Year 1 and 2 (No Wednesday PE this week) 
 

Wednesday  PE for Year 1, Year 2, Year 5, Year 6  
 
*NO PE WHEN YOUR CLASS HAVE FOREST SCHOOL 
ON TUESDAY* 
 

Thursday  Dance for Year 3 and 4  
 
PE top in house colours with shorts or navy/black plain 
tracksuit bottoms and trainers/PE pumps. Children should 
wear their school cardigan / jumper with PE kit.   
 

 

 

 

 

 



  
 

 


